
From: lsac_confirm@lsac.org <lsac_confirm@lsac.org>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/28/2017 4:03:10 AM
Subject: Letter of Recommendation [R7357569/L36035785]

Kevin Bryant
 

This email is to acknowledge that the Law School Admission Council has recently received the 
following letter(s) of recommendation for Ashley Jordan:

L3 - University of Georgia Law
L4 - University of South Carolina
L5 - University of Colorado Law

Thank you for your interest in this law school candidate.
 

Law School Admission Council
 
www.LSAC.org
 

Please do not reply directly to this e-mail, as it is coming to you from an unmonitored mailbox. 
Instead, contact us with your comments, questions, or concerns at lsaclorinfo@lsac.org, phone: 
215.968.1165, fax: 215.504.1444.
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